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Greetings!
We hope your fall is off to a great start! This is a busy time of year for IRC with a wide variety of
new projects, events and conferences that help us fulfill our mission as an organization. Don't
forget that you can easily contribute to IRC's work by using our AmazonSmile account. Thank
you for your continued support of IRC!  

Current IRC Projects
IRC's field crews have been wrapping up
Invasive Plant Management projects at FAU
Pine Jog Environmental Education Center, Oslo
Riverfront Conservation Area and Tree Tops
Park.  Our field crews will now begin Invasive
Plant Management projects at the Lignumvitae
Key Botanical State Park, the Naval Air Station
Key West, and Coral Pine Park. 

IRC's Senior Biologist, Michael Barry, has
started a new phase of vegetation sampling at
the Picayune Strand. IRC has also begun a

Loxahatchee vegetation survey with the help of Sarah Martin. Additionally, IRC is beginning a
new year of our Pine Rockland Initiative in Miami-Dade and Monroe Counties. For information on
getting involved with our Pine Rockland Initiative, email Maha Nusrat at
mnusrat@regionalconservation.org. 

Upcoming Events

September 17th - Bird
and Butterfly Day 

Join IRC as we run a display
at Bird and Butterfly Day held
at Costellow Hammock on
Saturday, September 17th
from 7:30 - 4:30. This free

September 27th -
Invasive Species Talk

IRC's Education and
Outreach Coordinator, Cara
Abbott, will be giving a talk
on the invasive plant
species of Palm Beach

October 1st - Beach
Restoration/ International
Coastal Clean-Up

IRC is in need of volunteers
to help with planting native
species and picking up
trash at our Beach

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ieur8d8OwYfXaTN3xBKKbaVxAoMLmIQoyvtf6geMPOBx-j6GOSRwISs6LLR43P0EXau-UGsjyARDMi8ZYqGyC5h8ElAZ7X9MH8-QVi9EsbwcMoQvySaKkzeq7KEdyU7vk5wPXbweq3OP5QusErBS1NtqLgQ6L-F5Dn7n65abUT2LMIkNRaNfFoHjogjABen&c=&ch=


event will be full of programs,
activities and nature
walks! Learn more.

County to the Boynton Beach
Garden Club on Tuesday,
September 27th.

Restoration Event at the
Delray Beach municipal
beach on Saturday, October
1st from 9 am-12 pm. Learn
more.

New Natives For Your Neighborhood Sponsors

We are pleased to announce that Natives For Your
Neighborhood has 3 new sponsors.  These new sponsors
include Alexander Landscaping & Plant Farm located in
Davie, the Sanibel Captiva Conservation Foundation located
in Sanibel, and Sweet Bay Nursery LLC located in Parrish.

If your nursery or organization is interested in sponsoring
Natives For Your Neighborhood, click here.

DONATE

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ieur8d8OwYfXaTN3xBKKbaVxAoMLmIQoyvtf6geMPOBx-j6GOSRwBgr2PoFtMFVeT6u0fecB3VFOd7k0j4Ukgj4fTdujatpP8LZXJLsg3X87m-WKztKWDC1HON6NTD_SddrzYBDpMt_5SjhVGs_8rIst45EzE0AhBjt0sl5jkX-AMlL0LFJLPfnf1dyMcKdpr6mfTc1lJCMsRoiProcLg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ieur8d8OwYfXaTN3xBKKbaVxAoMLmIQoyvtf6geMPOBx-j6GOSRwBgr2PoFtMFVnJfyUJtn3qC1TyXDdDaZofblYYRuFFCm-B-sRM4NoraxJcMYpSbcUBSOFJdEfmewwOQmv0n_hw26yoQwSA0_a6J72VmL64NmDUrjFSdcui_xZdirTygrqB_LHdxkjCjoLqnBC5GmXFpdaRN89seN2fNL2YnPWip1IyTPzJ3tulU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ieur8d8OwYfXaTN3xBKKbaVxAoMLmIQoyvtf6geMPOBx-j6GOSRwBgr2PoFtMFVwDc-EUweY2diLftKUNXVUdimKVVmyS-zX7nZhe4zwyBGJ65hxya5QebFSQg0TGdfPIAYGchD3S0uon4s2M3jKao4NEbvjaPWFJ7BF--2eaOd5VyZDDjk0g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ieur8d8OwYfXaTN3xBKKbaVxAoMLmIQoyvtf6geMPOBx-j6GOSRwBgr2PoFtMFV1GjI0gzFqFYdkZWN53PXqRxbo7dqaHUfchs6t3MTjt2JlykCHABfqlNq9A0_E_os0zInPWEgK2pfyvTW7efLY9m9hBzXwvYyEPeIo-Kcivo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ieur8d8OwYfXaTN3xBKKbaVxAoMLmIQoyvtf6geMPOBx-j6GOSRwBpce2NIbGMsgShQ3eJ1KW6Q0VzJpvEWac0fz5sAKivrETSnHDWYr5FC64Afe1FDvDukBvpj2R2qT6sj6FTCNq3zo3dJs6bSTvGYgd640qGlHK4Snva5MFuyu4GwEspAPzeob81wxW7jJEbgb51OnqhbgSM5zhvz2g==&c=&ch=
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=3LR4K82FY4AZ8

